
     The Corporation of the City of Port Colborne 

 

By-law No. ____________ 

 
Being a By-law to Amend By-law No. 6902/50/21, Being a By-law to 

Establish a System for Administrative Penalties for Non-Parking Offences 
within the City of Port Colborne (Lodging Houses) 

 
Whereas the City of Port Colborne passed By-law No. 6902/50/21 on June 14, 
2021, Being a By-law to Establish a System for Administrative Penalties for Non-
Parking Offences within the City of Port Colborne; and 
 
Whereas at its meeting of February 25, 2025, the Council of The Corporation of 
the City of Port Colborne approved the recommendations of the Office of the 
Chief Administrative Officer Report No. 2025-40 Subject: Lodging House 
Licensing By-law; and 
 
Whereas the City of Port Colborne considers it desirable and necessary to 
amend By­ law No. 6902/50/21 Being a By-law to Establish a System for 
Administrative Penalties for Non-Parking Offences within the City of Port 
Colborne to include penalties relating to Lodging Houses licensed by the City; 
 
Now therefore the Council of The Corporation of the City of Port Colborne enacts 
as follows: 

 
1. That By-law No. 6902/50/21 Being a By-law to Establish a System for 

Administrative Penalties for Non-Parking Offences within the City of Port 
Colborne, is amended by repealing Schedule “B” thereto and replacing it 
with Schedule “B” to and forming part of this by-law, effective upon passage 
of this by-law.   

 
2. That the Clerk is authorized to affect any minor modifications, corrections, or 

omissions, solely of an administrative, numerical, grammatical, semantical, 
or descriptive nature to this by-law or its schedules after the passage of this 
by-law. 

 
Enacted and passed this 25th day of February, 2025. 
 
 

__________________________                                                
  Ron Bodner 

Deputy Mayor 
                              

__________________________                                       
  Charlotte Madden 
  City Clerk 


